
        
 

COUNCIL MEETINGS 
 
Wednesday 2 October 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website 
at: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/meeting-
dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting 
live or when it suits you, visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live 
Please contact the Governance Team for 
questions about Council Meetings

South Gippsland Shire Council News

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you! Check out our  
current vacant positions here:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

CONTACT US 
9 Smith Street, Leongatha 
15 Little Commercial Street, Korumburra 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Spring School Holidays in South Gippsland
As the old saying goes, spring has well 
and truly sprung in South Gippsland. There 
is much to do now that the weather has 
turned, and the spring school holidays are 
a great time to get out from indoors and 
enjoy the season.  

From daffodils to daisies, the fresh 
spring blooms set a magical backdrop 
to a leisurely stroll or a perfect picnic, 
with friends and family. Wander through 
lush gardens, such as the Korumburra 
Botanical Park or explore the bushland of 
Wilsons Promontory National Park, where 
you can marvel at a vibrant array of native 
flora and fauna.

Our many tracks and trails provide hours 
of fun as you travel from town to town, 
by bike or foot. Getting out in the fresh 
spring air is the perfect way to fill in 

those unplanned days during the school 
holidays.

Spring brings with it a calendar full 
of festivals and events that celebrate 
the season and the local culture. From 
markets to musical gigs and weekend-
long festivals, there is always something 
happening in South Gippsland during this 
vibrant time of year.

If you would like to find out more about 
things to see and do, please drop-in to 
our local Visitor Information Centre in 
Foster or contact the team on 1800 630 
704. They are passionate about South 
Gippsland and love helping locals and 
visitor create exciting itineraries. You 
can also find out more via our website: 
visitsouthgippsland.com.au

South Gippsland Shire Council is supporting the 
Australian Wide Garage Sale Trail campaign. 

Being part of the Garage Sale Trail, whether you are 
selling or purchasing goods, is a great way to save many 
perfectly good items from ending up in land fi ll.

Registrations for the garage sale trail are offi  cially 
open. So why not sift through the backs of your dusty 
cupboards and make a few bucks selling off those 
forgotten goods.

You can look for sales across the country using the 
interactive map and get fi rst dibs of the sales taking 
place this November. 

To register your garage sale or check out what sales are 
happening near you, head to: 
www.garagesaletrail.com.au/South-Gippsland

SOUTH GIPPSLAND SHIRE COUNCIL

2024 Garage Sale Trail 

Certified by South Gippsland Shire 
Council Chief Executive Officer, Kerryn 
Ellis, in accordance with section 290 and 
section 304 of the Local Government Act 
2020.


